From: O'DONNELL, ERIN 
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2016 11:38 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Thompson, ROSE
Subject: RE: Travel - Erin O'Donnell

Good morning, Steve.    This is to confirm that I traveled to Houston, Texas from May 13 thru 15 to attend the American Association of Airport Executives (“AAAE”) Annual Conference Board of Directors/Policy Review Committee meeting.    AAAAE is an airport trade organization.    As a member of the PRC, AAAE will reimburse my reasonable travel expenses for attendance at PRC meetings.     My travel expenses totaled $688.85 for airfare and hotel expenses.     I did not receive any gifts or honoraria.

The PRC meeting was attended by approximately 75 airport executives and AAAE staff.   The robust agenda covered topics such as security, operational, environmental, regulatory and legislative matters.    

Please let me know if you need anything else from me.

Regards,

Erin

